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This cover sheet is provided for information only. It does not form part of PS LA 2003/10
(Withdrawn) - Management of Priority Technical Issues

This practice statement was withdrawn on 18 May 2012. It has been replaced by PS LA 2012/1
Management of high risk technical issues and engagement of tax technical officers in Law and

Practice.

This document has changed over time. This version was published on 18 May 2012

This practice statement was originally published on 3 November 2003. Versions
published from September 2009 are available electronically - refer to the online version

of the practice statement. Versions published prior to this date are not available
electronically. If needed, these can be requested by emailing
TCNLawPublishingandPolicy@ato.gov.au .
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